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1. Background

1.1
The decisions relating to the 2003/4 budget require there to be a review of the Libraries & Information Service, with the intention of saving £25,000 in 2003/4 and £50,000 in subsequent full years. 

2. Details

2.1
This Review will: -

a) Provide an update on the major review and improvement plan for the Libraries and Information Service approved by Cabinet in May 2000 and further developed in the Annual Library Plans of 2000, 2001 and 2002.

b) Outline the strategic direction that this statutory service must follow under the guidelines provided in the policy document “Framework for the Future” [DCMS. January 2003]

c) Detail the City’s new statutory reporting obligations in terms of planning, evidence of improvement and performance against the Public Library Standards [outlined in “Framework for the Future” and the latest advice from the Department for Culture, Media and Sport [May 2003].

d) Provide a summary review of the current service with the aim of finding an annual saving of £50,000.

e) Estimate the effect this would have on our performance against the Public Library Standards and Corporate Performance Assessment.

2.2
The Review is due to be completed by the end of June 2003
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